
SC Industrial
28900 Sw Villebois Dr N #207
Wilsonville OR 97070
(503) 807-4645
tylercoleman@scindustrialmetals.com
averyschatz@scindustrialmetals.com

June 16th, 2021
Nick Stone
Darwin Project

Dear Nick,

This is a letter of intent to broker the sale of finished goods produced by Project Darwin to

respective clients of SC Industrial. Our intent is to broker under the following terms, but not

limited to the following.

SC Industrial will not take financial ownership of any finished products at any time. The price for

goods sold will be established by Project Darwin. SC Industrial will be paid based on brokerage

service fee. SC industrial may also supply transportation services if needed, not limited to

shipments placed by SC Industrial. Please contact Avery Schatz for any transportation

questions or quotes.

This letter is not an official agreement between SC Industrial and Project Darwin, all conditions

are subject to change upon further negotiation. This letter is primarily to indicate intent to offer

transportation solutions and broker the sale of goods.

We look forward to discussing more and working with you as we move forward.

Tyler Coleman, Avery Schatz

SC Industrial LLC
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